
Dear Charlotte 

Thank you for consulting Natural England on the Main Modifications. We have no further 

comments on the actual modifications.  

However we are surprised that we have not been consulted over the draft recreational 

mitigation strategy.  We understand the councils is producing a memorandum of 

understanding with the RSPB, but this is not only a matter for the RSPB, as the Forestry 

Commission have already informed the council.  You should be including all the relevant 

environmental organisations in the formation of a mitigation strategy.  

Kind regards 

Francesca  

  

Lead Adviser, Planning & Conservation 
Breckland, Norfolk & Suffolk Team 
12 July 2019  
 


